
               Outdoor Services
                August 18th 

           S’More time with Christ
                            August 21st

Join us Sunday, August 25th! Worship will be full of blessings and fellowship!

Faith Evangelical Lutheran Church and the 
surrounding communities thank Rebecca Roehl for 

all of her years of devoted service in her role as  
  Director of Children, Youth and Family Ministries.       

              She has built up a wonderful Faith   
               Formation program. We are forever 

                 grateful. Join us for a send off blessing.
Thank you, Rebecca!

Looking Ahead:
 Faith Formation/Confirmation  

                 starts Wednesday, 
               September 11th 

Highlights

Pastor Lily Brellenthin  |  (262) 812-3064  |  pastorlily@felcwalworth.com

Notes from the pastor

Pie SundayBackpack Blessing

We are in a bit of a transition here at church. We are stepping into a change, and you can expect
things to look a little different. When I first came here as a vicar and part time seminary student I

was warned that I shouldn't use words like: transition, and change. I also know I have already been
here five years and we have covered so much ground since then. We have gone through a change in
church secretary, into an administrative assistant. We have traveled together through a pandemic,

worked through deficits in our budget and we have lost loved ones within our congregation. We
have welcomed new members into our midst, we have become a dementia friendly community, we
are slowly working towards becoming a Reconciling in Christ (RIC) Church. This is only the half of
it. I am honored to have been with you through this and look forward to moving with you into the
future. As you know, our Director of Children, Youth and Family will be transitioning this month

into a teaching position in a local school and we are so proud and excited for her.                                    
And her position here will remain vacant until the right fit stumbles upon us, and                                   
in the meantime we have volunteers stepping into her role to keep our programs                                    

running. Have no fear, something new is happening among us, and it will be                                   
a good thing. Stay tuned for more information on what is brewing!                                    


